
 

    
 

Friday 2nd November 2018   
Dear Parents/Carers,                                                                               Autumn 2 Week 1                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                            

A message from the Headteacher 
 

Welcome back everyone! 

Thank you to our super top infants Year 2 children who celebrated all their learning in their class assembly this morning. We all 

enjoyed learning about Traction Man! Thank you Miss Lowe for your creativity and Mrs Robinson and Mrs Jennings for your 

support.  

Thank you to our Year 5 pupils who led our whole school Mass on Thursday which was a holy day of obligation – The Feast 

of All Saints. You were smart, clear and reverent. Very mature and sensible behaviour, being excellent role models to the rest of 

the school. Thank you Mrs Shaw for your preparation.  

Finally, thank you to all the parents from Years 3, 4 and 6 who attended the meetings on Wednesday and Thursday this week. 
Your support is crucial and very much appreciated. Don’t forget it is the first Parents’ evening of the year next week, hopefully 

everyone has been allocated a time slot by the class teachers. I will be around on the Wednesday should anyone wish to ask me 

anything or chat to me about any worries or concerns they may have. I am looking forward to seeing you all. 

 

Dates for your diary 

 Wednesday 7th November 3.45pm – 6.30pm – Parents Evening   

 Thursday 8th November 3.45pm – 6.30pm – Parents Evening  

 Friday 9th November 9am – Year 6 Remembrance Assembly in the school hall. 

 Monday 12th November 10am – Remembrance Service at the Cenotaph outside St Joseph’s Church (School Council to attend) 

 Wednesday 14th November  9-11am and 2-5pm – OPEN DAY 

 Thursday 15th November 3.30pm – 3rd Sacramental Programme in Sodality Hall for Year 4 (pupils & parents) Reconciliation 

 Friday 16th November 9am – Year 4’s Come & See Assembly – ‘Called’ 

 Tuesday 27th November 6.30pm – Year 4’s LET’S SING concert in Wigan 
 Sunday 2nd December – The parish of St Edmund Arrowsmith Autumn Fayre – Time to be arranged. 

 Wednesday 5th December 6.30pm - Key Stage 2’s ADVENT SERVICE in Church 

 Wednesday 12th December 6.30pm – Year 4 pupils and parents – Reconciliation in Church 

 Thursday 13th December 6.30pm – Infant Nativity in Church 

 Wednesday 12th – Tuesday 18th December – BOOK FAIR in school 3.30pm – 4.30pm (Come along and buy a new book) 

 Friday 14th December – Christmas Jumper day 

 Friday 21st December – Last day of term – Break up for Christmas holidays 

 Tuesday 8th January 2019 - Back in school (Monday 7th is an INSET day for staff) 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Quote of the week                                                                                                     
 A Year 2 pupil said, 

‘Everyone’s got a Super Hero inside of them’. 

                                               .’ 

 

Have a lovely weekend. 

 

Miss Daley 

Bonus Ball 
Number 21  

 

 
 

 

 

Mrs Southworth is the winner. 
Congratulations! 

 

Children in Need 
Friday 16th November 

All children can  
Wear something spotty for £1 

All donations go to  
Children in Need 

This Week’s Superstars - Friday Top Table 
A very big well done to the following children have earned the 

most team points for their class this week. 
As an added bonus ‘Top Table’  

these winners will earn an extra ten points for their team! 
Reception – Ruby Keegan         Year 1 -   Bobby Barton 
Year 2 –   Poppy Valentine       Year 3 –  Sebastien Fleming                                              
Year 4 –   Brooke Collier         Year 5 –  Aidan Wright                                           
Year 6 –   Jacob Holland 

 
 

 

 

RNIB Appeal 
We are still collecting used 

postage stamps to support The 
Royal National Institute for Blind 
people. If you can remember 

please bring in your used stamps 

in to school. 

Friends of St Joseph’s  
Bags to School is on Friday 16th November 2018. 

Christmas Raffle Tickets will be out soon.  £1 per strip – lots of 

prizes to be won. 


